
From: Clanon, Paul
Sent: 8/20/2010 2:41:42 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Another Request

Because of the extreme sensitivity of this subject area with the 
public, the media, and the Legislature, it's important not just that we 
guarantee the independence of the Structure investigation, but also that we be 
SEEN to be guaranteeing independence. Any release of the results of the 
Structure investigation to PG&E before they're made public would raise 
legitimate questions about that independence, and we can't do it. I'm 
sorry.

From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@PGE.COM] 
Sent: Friday, August 20, 2010 2:34 PM 
To: Clanon,
Paul
Subject: Another Request

Paul - Is there any possibility that we could view
the Structure Report or an Executive Summary of the report an hour before its 
release so that we would be in a position to answer the media inquiries on 
factual issues ? Any flexibility you have in this area would be 
appreciated. Let me know.
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